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Dear Parents,  
 

In our Friday celebration assembly, I always ask the children to share their most memorable 

moment from the week. This week, so many children said ‘everything’! In the classrooms, in 

our beautiful school grounds and at Forest School, there is a buzz for learning. All our 

children can talk confidently about their topics, interesting facts they have found out and 

they enjoy asking questions to find out even more!  

 

This week, you will receive a letter about Class Dojo and inviting you to join your child’s 

class. We will use Class Dojo to communicate more easily between home and school. Class Dojo 

will be the place to go to find out what’s happening in your child’s class, their topic, 

homework, and letters home. Photos of learning, memorable moments and whole school events will 

be posted on the Class Dojo stories for you to see. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to school for the craft opening morning this week. 

 
 

- Small but Mighty!  

 

Classroom News 



Nursery and Reception 
Last week Stoke class explored bridge building using different resources, linked to our literacy 

text ‘The 3 Billy Goats Gruff’. We have also been learning about whole part models and how 

numbers can be made up of smaller numbers. The children took their learning outside on the 

playground to explore the number 5.  

We had our first fire at forest school where the children learnt how to use a flint and steel to 

make a spark, how to sit safely around the fire and how to toast a marshmallow!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 
Years One and Two have been exploring 2d and 3d shape, learning about all their properties. We also 

enjoyed our non-fiction unit learning about features of a non-fiction text and, more specifically, 

leaflets. We researched about Australian animals, gathered key facts and then presented them in a 

leaflet with subheadings. In DT we used our prior learning about dips and dippers and discussed 

food groups and the eat well plate. 

 



 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Another busy week in Mothecombe class as we have tried to keep up with the pesky dragons that seem 

to only want to cause chaos! We have also spent our week finishing our assessments. We have really 

enjoyed learning about area in maths and have all really understood the concept which has been 

great to see. Also, in Art, we have been looking at ‘Urban landscapes’ which links to our Art 

topic ‘People and Places’. We have been practising our 

cross-hatching and fine line drawings. They look great! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 
This week, Bigbury have been immersed in the poetic story ‘I am Cat’ by Jackie Morris. They have 

been learning it off by heart to create 

a whole class performance and explored 

language choices and style. We have 

been practising writing similes and 

metaphors and using the Power of 3, 

which will enable us to write our own 

‘I am’ poems in the same style. We 

can’t wait! 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 
 

In forest school Years 1, 2 and 3 learnt about the Hindu festival of Diwali and how rangoli 

patterns are created to welcome people into their homes. The children worked in partners and used 

natural resources to create their own patterns. Some beautiful artwork was created!  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
Autumn Term 2 

Thursday 30th November* 

 

Christmas decoration making open morning for parents to 

attend 9-10am (all years) 

Sunday, 3rd December Christingle at Holbeton Church 4.00pm 

Monday, 4th December Last Week of After School clubs 

Thursday 7th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 12th December  EYFS and KS1 Nativity 9:30am Village Hall  

Tuesday 12th December School and HSA Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 13th December  EYFS and KS1 Nativity 2.00pm Village Hall 

Wednesday 13th December Children’s Christmas lunch (don’t forget Menu 

selection needed by Friday, 1st Dec) 

Thursday 14th December  

 

2pm Carol Service KS2 performance 

KS1 children and parents invited 

Friday 15th December Christmas Party afternoon – bring a plate of food - 

Mufti 

Sunday, 24th December Family Christmas Service at Holbeton Church 4.00pm 

Final week of term No Clubs 
 



Lost Property 
 

Our lost property container is full! Please can you check it for any 

missing items and ensure your child’s belongings are labelled with 

their name.  

You can purchase very easy to use naming labels from Easy2name; www. 

https://www.easy2name.com/             We have an account with them, so if you use the 

code: FR-HOLBETON-72 Every order generates 20% commission for the school and ensures you 

have a much better chance of being reunited with property your child has mis-placed!  

Mrs Nash has been using these for over a year, no iron needed, just stick them on and 

they wash really well! 

  

https://www.easy2name.com/


Christmas Fair 
 

The elves at the H.S.A. are looking for some good quality, second handbooks for their 

secret Santa mission. If you have any picture books, chapter books or 

non-fiction books that would be appreciated by other children aged 3-6 , 

7-9 or 10-11, please pop them in the box at the school office – thank 

you for your support. 

Our H.S.A. are also looking for Raffle Prizes for the Christmas Fair.  

If you work for, or know anyone who might be willing to donate a prize 

please get in touch.   

 

Christmas Tree 
 

Our Christmas Tree has been very kindly donated by 

Heathfield Cross Christmas Tree Farm, Modbury, PL21 0SB.  

We have promised to share their contact information as a 

massive thank you.  07494593304 - 

heathfieldchristmastrees@gmail.com 

If you would like to start your Christmas off in true 

‘National Lampoon Christmas Vacation’ style this is the 

place to go, you cut or dig your own Christmas tree 🙂   

P.E. 
 

Each class has PE on the following days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Kit: 

Children can wear their PE kit to school on the day they have PE.  

PE Kit includes: 

Bigbury Monday 

Stoke Wednesday 

Wonwell Friday 

Mothecombe Friday 



 A blue polo top with the school logo 

 Navy blue leggings, tracksuit or jogging bottoms 

 A school jumper or navy blue jumper 

 Trainers or plimsoles 

Forest School  
 

Week 5 

28.11.23 Tuesday 

Year 4, 5 and 6 

Week 6 

5.12.23 Tuesday 

Year 1, 2, and 3 

 

 
 



 


